
Hello, 
 
It feels very strange not being at school. I have work to do at home, but I also have 
time to do things that ordinarily I wouldn't be able to do. I think it is probably the 
same for you. 
 
This morning I saw two butterflies and that reminded me that a young girl called 
Rebecca, who is also off school because of COVID-19, will be sharing her 
knowledge about butterflies on YouTube at 'Rebecca's Butterfly Farm'. Perhaps you 
could take a look, and when you are having your daily exercise or just a breath of 
fresh air outside, you could identify and share the names of any butterflies that you 
see.   
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2NC644oeM8PwKZXtFMLnuA 
 

Did you know that in Britain there is a butterfly that shares its name with a 
punctuation mark. Can you find out what its name is; what it looks like and how it got 
its name? 
 
Answers next week. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Lamb 
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